
GMEA  Meeting 
April 24, 2014 
 
Called to order by Harold at 4:08 pm 
 
Financial report given by Elaine P 
 
Old business 
1 outstanding lawsuit. Kieran Ingold. She is holding out for a better deal 
 
Elections  
 
Several openings on Executive Board. Nominations are open until May 8 
2014 @ 4:00 pm  If interested or know of anyone interested in running 
please see the GMEA Website or contact Carol Dixon and/or anyone on 
the E-board 
 
Elections will be held on June 19, 2014 at Town Hall,  from 4-5:30 pm.  
Absentee ballots are also available from Carol Dixon. 
 
New business 
 
There is an opening on the audit committee.  Anyone interested should 
get in touch w/ Harold 
 
The Town is going w/ a new payroll company, ADP. They say they cannot 
do 26 pays for the 10 month and 11 month people. GMEA declined to 
agree.  It is in our contract. 
The town is saying they do not think its legal.  Harold spoke to our 
attorney, who spoke to the state Labor Board, and according to the 
state, if it's in our contract it is to be honored. 
 
ADP wants everyone to be paid on the same day. No more staggered pay 
days. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 4:25 pm 


